

Dear Colleagues,

Please join us in congratulating Anne L'Huillier, Paul Corkum, and Ferenc Krausz for receiving the 2022 Physics Wolf Prize "for pioneering and novel work in the fields of ultrafast laser science and attosecond physics and for demonstrating time-resolved imaging of electron motion in atoms, molecules, and solids. [...]".

We have extended the deadline for abstract submission to ATTO VIII by one week. The new deadline is Friday, February 18, 2022 at 24:00 (midnight) EST. Acceptance of oral and poster contributions will be communicated in late March, concomitant with the opening of conference registration.

Limited funding is available to support students, postdoctoral fellows, early-career researchers (including assistant professors), members of underrepresented groups in the physical sciences, and researchers at minority-serving and undergraduate institutions.

We expect ATTO to be held in-person. Participants traveling to ATTO from abroad and who do not qualify for a visa waiver may need to apply for a B-1 or B-2 visa from the US Department of State. For instructions on how to request an Invitation Letter to support your visa petition, please visit our website.

We look forward to seeing you in Orlando!

The local organizing committee

Luca Argenti (co-chair), Michael Chini (co-chair), Nicolas Douguet, Li Fang, Madhab Neupane, and Mihai Vaida



# **Important Dates:**

**Abstract Submission Deadline:** February 18

Registration Opens: March 28
Preliminary Program: April 22

## **Important Links:**

### **Invited speakers:**

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/invited-speakers/

#### **Abstract submission:**

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/abstract-submission/

#### Request a Letter of Invitation:

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/letter-of-invitation/

### **Apply for financial support:**

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/financial-support/

### **Become a Sponsor:**

https://sciences.ucf.edu/physics/atto/sponsors/become-a-sponsor/

#### For more information

More detailed information about ATTO VIII will be announced on the conference website as it becomes availiable.

attoconference.com

Local organizers can be contacted via email: Luca.Argenti@ucf.edu and Michael.Chini@ucf.edu